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The existence of unidentifiable firearms undermines the entire legislative effort and all 

the legislation promoting greater gun safety. Further, ghost guns promote a criminal, 

outside the law, mindset. HB 2005 is sets a base, or foundation upon which effective 

gun safety legislation can be built. I urge the Committee to support this bill. 


